
May 22, 2008
Robert Smith, PhD
Superintendent, Arlington Public Schools
1426 N. Quincy Street
Arlington, VA 22207

Subject: CIP Report by the Civic Federation Schools Committee

Dear Dr. Smith:

I am pleased to transmit on behalf of the Arlington County Civic Federation Schools
Committee the report and recommendations adopted by the Committee on May 18,
2008 concerning the proposed 2009-2014 Capital Improvement Plan (“CIP”).  The
complete report is posted on the Federation's website at www.civfed.org, and I will
present it to the Board tonight at your public hearing. My testimony will also be posted
on the Federation website.

This report has not been adopted by the entire Civic Federation, due to time constraints.
However, it has been reviewed and accepted by the Federation’s Executive Committee.

As always, we appreciate your consideration of our views. Please feel free to contact
me if you have any questions or if you would like to discuss these matters further.

Very truly yours

Beth Wolffe

Beth Wolffe
Chairwoman, Arlington County Civic Federation Schools Committee
3204 North Tacoma Street
Arlington, VA 22213
703-536-1654 (direct dial)
WolffeLaw@verizon.net (email)

Attachment (ACCF Schools Committee Report on the 2009-2014 CIP)

CC: Lawrence Mayer, ACCF President


